Brian Medler



Board of Commissioners Erie County Water Authority Buffalo, NY

Dear Mr. Schad

I would like to inform you that I will be retiring from the ECWA effective the end of April 2019. I would personally like to thank the Board for the opportunities afforded me during my career.

Working for the ECWA for 32 years I have grown personally and professionally and I am very pleased with the work I have done. My work performing leak detection has been a fulfilling and rewarding experience. Delivering to our customers a quality product has been most gratifying.

While I'm excited for the future I will miss being a valuable part of a team and the relationships I have established over the years. I realize we are short staffed so I want to offer my services possibly on a part time basis to help the Authority transition to a qualified leak detection unit.

Brian Medler

Cc. Terrence McCracken

Daniel NeMoyer